Water Authority of Western Nassau County

Beware Fake Utility Workers

A Warning Regarding Fake Utility Workers

Newsday has reported that once again thieves on Long Island have posed as utility workers in order to gain access to
homes.

Please be aware that under normal circumstances the Water Authority will not send utility workers to customer homes
without scheduling an appointment ahead of time.

If you have an unexpected worker show up and claim to be from the Water Authority, we suggest that you do not let them
into your home and call our Customer Service number at (516) 327-4100 to speak with one of our representatives to
verify that they are one of our employees.

If you feel you or someone else is in danger, please call 911 immediately.

Please share this information and help insure that you, your family, and neighbors have a Healthy and Happy Holiday
Season.
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